Minutes

BENNINGTON HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION

Bennington Town Office - Conference Room

December 23, 2014, 4:00 p.m.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Joseph Hall, Joann Erenhouse and Michael Harrington.

Also Present: Dan Monks, Beth Antognioni and Christopher LaFlamme.

1. 239 Main Street - Christopher LaFlamme

Christopher LaFlamme shared with HPC his ideas of relocating the "Big Chair" from

Northside Drive to 239 Main Street.

lle proposes to relocate the chair to the front right side of the building at 239

Main Street. He wants the chair to be part of the downtown. The existing fence will still

be maintained along with the rope around the chair. The timeline is to have the chair in

place by mid January.

There were no objections from HPC as to the relocation of the "Big Chair" from Northside

Drive to 239 Main Street.

Respectfully Submitted,

Michael Harrington, HPC Secretary

Director of Economic and Community Development